5 CAIRD PARK VELODROME UPGRADING OF FACILITY (AN19-2012)

The Director of Environment has identified that the current cycling facility within Caird Park requires
upgrading. The project aims to augment the current sporting facilities within Caird Park by providing
upgraded surfacing, lighting and drainage for the Velodrome. The works include the resurfacing and
upgrading of the cycle track, provision of drainage facilities and the upgrading and provision of lighting.

It is recommended that the City Engineer be instructed to include this work within the existing
Partnership Agreement with Tayside Contracts for delivering the Roads Maintenance and Minor Road
Works Service.

Approval is therefore sought to extend the Partnership Agreement with Tayside Contracts for the work
up to a value of £305,000 inclusive of professional fees and contingences.

The Director of Finance advises that the expenditure can be met from the Environment Department
Capital Plan for 2011/12 and a Sports Scotland grant of £90,650.
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